
Cabinet Meeting Notes April 19, 2012 

Commencement – Cabinet reviewed commencement plans to ensure that the program, ceremony and 
related activities are focused on celebrating the achievements of our graduates. 

Student Housing Project –The College Council approved a resolution at the April 18 meeting for building 
a 156-bed apartment style dorm on Schoharie Parkway North, opposite the lower equine barn. 
Projected completion date is July 2014.  

Summer Swimming Policy – Steve Ackerknecht announced that his team is reviewing the current 
summer swimming policy. 
 
WeaveOnline – Jennifer Gray gave a brief overview to cabinet on how to use WeaveOnline. She will also 
provide training to individuals who are responsible for inputting data into WeaveOnline.  
 


